
 
 
 
 
 

 
Meadowcroft Community Primary School  Little Green Lane  Chertsey  KT16 9PT 
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01932 561419 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Headteacher  Mrs J Underwood 

 

          Friday 13th September 2024 

Dear Parent Carer  

 

We are pleased to advise you that Meadowcroft are participating in the Partnership for Inclusion of 

Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) programme, which aims to improve support for children with 

additional needs.  

In order to support the PINS project, we are also creating a Parent Carer Participation Group with 

Family Voice Surrey (FVS), the Parent Carer Forum for Surrey. The Participation Group is for all parent 

carers of children with Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND); no diagnosis or EHCP is 

required.  

 

We will hold regular meetings in order to: 

• Work co-operatively with the school 

• Ensure that parent carers have their voices heard by the school 

• Bring parent carers together to share experiences 

 

The meeting will be held our school hall on Tuesday 8th October 2024 at 9.00am.  

  

You are welcome to drop in to the meeting, but you can also indicate your attendance by emailing  

fiona.c@familyvoicesurrey.org  

 

Please do try to join us and encourage other parent carers to come along too.   

 

We look forward to seeing you.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Underwood & Mrs Moon  
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